
 

 

May 27, 2022  

 

Kirsten Johnson, Commissioner of Health 

Milwaukee Health Department 

Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building 

841 N. Broadway  

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

Dear Commissioner Johnson,  

 

On December 14, 2021, CCFN 211262 was approved, a substitute resolution relating to metrics to 

evaluate the efficacy of the Office of Violence Prevention (OVP). This resolution, sponsored by 

myself and Alderwoman Coggs, states that the Health Department is to report these metrics to the 

Common Council by April 30, 2022.  

 

Please provide, in writing, any available metrics at your earliest convenience. I also ask that your 

office provides a status update on the expenditure of the $8.4 million from the State and $3.27 

million from the City allocated to OVP in American Rescue Plan Act funds.  

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Michael J. Murphy  

Alderman, 10th District  

 

cc: Common Council Members 

 

 

 


